
Tamakwa’s Referral Discount for 2017 
 

 

 

 

Our own Tamakwa families are always our best ambassadors and we would like to 
continue to express our appreciation by way of a camper fee discount for referring new 
camp families who attend the upcoming summer.  We plan to continue to provide this 

benefit to those of you helping spread the word about Tamakwa and the great 
experience provided to all of our campers. 

 
If a camp family with campers attending the upcoming summer refers a new family 
whose child(ren) attends the summer of 2017, the referring family will receive a Referral 

Discount of 5% of the new family’s pre-tax camper fees.  This discount will be applied at 
the end of the summer to your account. 

 
We need to know if a new family was referred to us by a current camp family at the time 
of registration.  If there is more than one referring family for a new family, we will 

simply split the referral discount.  This discount is only given for a new family’s first 
summer and not for any future siblings. 

 
Thank you in advance for your continuing support to help broaden our Tamakwa family.  

Please feel free to provide prospective families with our contact information or provide us 
with their information and we will contact them directly. 
 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 
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